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Let’s just say “wow” about our work this semester.  With Risa Ellovich working diligently as our quality 
assurance person, we are moving course actions through at an amazing rate.  Her work, coupled with 
the system of having two in-depth reviewers, has enabled us to be caught up with our actions as of 
Monday, April 11.  All of the members of the committee are working hard. 
 
We are still working on the streamlined process for courses on the Global Knowledge list. 
 
Today, we are addressing the GK/Study Abroad question that came up recently.  Does a study abroad 
experience meet the objectives for GK?  We would like to establish some guidelines for this. 
 
For anyone who would like to take a look at some of the work we have done so far, check out our 
Google Site:  https://sites.google.com/site/chasscccommittee/home 
 
Linda Williams 
Committee Chair 
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